Dear Citizen,

On behalf of Clean Ocean Action (COA), waves of thanks for your incredible efforts in opposing the 2019-2024 Draft Proposed Offshore Oil and Gas Leasing Program. So far there have 1,669,937 comments submitted! We expect this number to grow as the Bureau of Ocean Energy and Management (BOEM) logs the submitted comments.

Although the comment period deadline is closed, the fight's not over. Here are some other ways you can continue to build momentum against offshore oil and gas:

- 1. Has your town passed a resolution? If not urge them to do so!
 - Check our map (add link) to see existing resolutions
 - View our sample resolution
- 2. Where does your congressional representative stand on offshore drilling? Be sure they are opposed to drilling anywhere in the Atlantic. This is an election year, find out where your candidates stand. Let us know what you find out about their positions.
- 3. Get involved organize for:
 - Hands on the Sand on May 19th(add link)
 - March for the Ocean on June 9th (add link)
- 4. Stay tuned—join our ocean wave action list

Thank you again for your support and action for a clean ocean. And don't forget to follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter @cleanoceanaction

For more information or to get involved please contact Samantha Kreisler at advocate@cleanoceanaction.org or 732-872-0111